
 
 

      
 
       

      DECEMBER  2017 
Dear Pastor and Friends, 

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR!   

IN MEMORIUM 

Please pray for the family of Catulia, a dear lady who attended our church. She passed away on November 13.  
She and her family lived next door to the church.  Many members of her family are not saved.  We opened the 
church for the viewing that went from Tuesday, through the night, until Wednesday at 10:00 a.m. Ron preached a 
salvation message on Wednesday.  Please pray for the salvation of the family. 

SPECIAL SUNDAY 

We had the privilege to have friends from the states, Pastor Dale and Nancy Morrison, come and visit for a few 
days.  On Sunday we had a special day for them.  There was singing, hearing the Word of God, special music 
from the children, and food and fellowship.  It was such a sweet time of fellowship for all.    

 

 

 

 

 

NEW PHONE INFORMATION 

As most of you know, we have a Vonage phone as a landline for those who wish to call us from the states. In the 
past the phone call from the state to the Dominican Republic did not cost the caller anything. It was the same as 
a local call.  But we received this Email from Vonage which changes that:  Due to new taxes on international voice minutes 

enacted by the Dominican Republic government, effective December 4, 2017, international long distance calls to Dominican Republic will no 
longer be included in Vonage's calling plans, and will be subject to per minute rates. Please note that these tax increases will impact all 
providers. 

This means that if anyone from the states calls us, they will be charged $0.03/minute for the calls. You can 
always Email us.  We can call you back.  

TRANSPORTATION BLESSING! 

We now have a dependable car!!  PTL!!  It’s a 2012 Ford Escape.   We want to than all the churches and 
individuals who gave toward the purchase of the car.  Your sacrificial giving is greatly appreciated.  You are a 
blessing to us!!  Thank you again. 

We want to take this opportunity to express our gratitude for your interest in the Dominican people and your 
faithful support throughout 2017. We appreciate you so much. 
For Dominican Souls,                                                                                                                                                       
Ron and Kathy Valerio 

 

 
 

 

 

“Hear the Word of the Lord, O 
ye 
nations, and declare it in the 
isles afar off”  Jer.  31:10a 

 
 

In the Ministry Since 1983 
Missionaries Since 1995 

 

Indigenous Church Planting 
Training National Pastors 
Evangelism/Discipleship 

 
 
 
 

VITAL STATS on the DR 
Population: 10,000,415 + 

95% Roman Catholic 

 

to the 

 
 

 

  

SENT BY:  Victory Baptist Church, 1311 Bankhead Drive, Weatherford, TX 76086,   Dr. Charles Wetherbee, Pastor 
AFFLIATED WITH:  Independent Baptist Fellowship International,  724 N. Jim Wright Freeway,  Ft. Worth, TX 76108 
 

USA ADDRESS (LETTERS ONLY):       724 N. Jim Wright Freeway,  Ft. Worth, TX 76108 

 

FIELD ADDRESS (PACKAGES): Ron Valerio    
 BM 12-02261 

    8400 N.W. 25
th

 Street,  Suite 100 
    Doral, FL    33198-1534     

PHONE: Home: 817-550-5029/Cell: 809-983-3691   EMAIL: katvalerio@yahoo.com 

 

 

  


